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Christmas message 

Being with children at Christmas time is a wonderful reminder of how special the world can be. Feeling their excitement puts us all in 

touch with simpler times, when we were younger and anything was possible. This Christmas I hope that all of the school community 

gets a chance to feel that unique ‘Christmas feeling’. Enjoy time with your family and friends, making time to think of the wonderful 

event that Christmas celebrates. God bless you all. 

Nursery Nativity 

The Nursery nativity was a delight this year and the children acted out the Christmas story to the 

great enjoyment of their parents. True to form the show was not without incident and Joseph 

was a last-minute casualty in the morning performance; leading to rapid promotion for one of the 

shepherds, much to his delight and the evident consternation of Mary.  

 

 

 

 

Hey Ewe! 

Year 1 and 2 did themselves proud with a fantastic Nativity play, following the events of Jesus’ 

birth from a sheep’s point of view. The standard of speaking and singing was excellent and the 

children told the story with great charm and huge smiles on their face. Well done to everyone 

involved,  children and staff alike.  

Carol Service 

Year 6 braved the ice to deliver a lovely, thoughtful carol service at Church this Wednesday. The ‘action’ was set in a fictional television 

station in Bethlehem, reporting the remarkable events of Jesus’ birth in a stable. There was some fine singing and some beautiful solos. 

We also learned about Christmas traditions around the world. 

Christmas Collection 

Thank you to everyone who was able to contribute to our collection for the Banbury Young Homelessness Project. So far we have raised 

£157 and there is another opportunity to contribute at our Christmas Carol singing by the Christmas Tree after school on Monday. 

Best wishes, 

Neil Blackwell  

From the Headteacher 



 

Find out what  is happening in our church by going to their  website:     

http://saintleonards.org 

St Leonardôs Church 

 

We were really excited when we got on the minibus to Banbury 
Academy on 23 November, but when we got there we were a bit 
shy. There were five different schools and about ten girls in each 
group. We did benchball first, then skipping, archery, dance and 
jumping on a trampette. We had lots of fun, and we didn’t feel 
shy anymore. 

Holly 

 

Sunday 17 December  Choir at St LeonardΩs Church 6.00pm 

Monday 18 December  Nursery closed 

Monday 18 December  Christmas Party day- children can  

    wear party clothes to school 

Tuesday 19 December  School closes for Christmas  

    2.00pm 

Thursday 4 January   School reopens 

Thursday 11 January  Author visit – Tom Palmer 

 School Uniform  
 

 

 

Wearing school uniform is one of the ways that we create a 
shared identity and mutual respect for each other at St Leonard’s. 
Please take the opportunity over Christmas to ensure that        
children have the correct school uniform for January so that all 
children belong to our school family. 

 

Boys require: 

Red Jumper/sweatshirt 

White polo neck top or a white shirt 

Black or dark grey trousers 

Black school shoes (not trainers) 

 

Girls require: 

Red Jumper/sweatshirt/cardigan 

White polo neck top or white blouse 

Black or dark grey trousers or skirt 

Black, dark grey or red tights 

Black school shoes (not trainers) 

 

PE Kits are: 

A black or dark tracksuit top and bottoms 

Red t-shirt 

Black shorts or leggings 

Socks and trainers 

 

   Dates for your diary ... 

This Girl Can event 


